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Notice of Tuition Revision 

December 2024 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our Japanese lessons at Sun Academy NIHONGO Center. 

We would like to inform you that our tuition fees will be revised for courses starting on or after 

February 1, 2025, as outlined below: 

 

【Revised Tuition Fees】 

 Course Fee (tax included) 

Private Lessons* 
(former Custom-Designed Lessons) 

6 Hours ¥39,000 

12 Hours ¥78,000 

24 Hours ¥151,320  

(Bulk Discount 3% applied) 

36 Hours ¥222,300 
 (Bulk Discount 5% applied) 

30-min Online 6 lessons** ¥14,520 

30-min Online 12 lessons** ¥29,040 

Mini Group Lessons 
(former Regular Class Lessons) 

 
※Tuition per course of 12 hours 

Basic: A1/A2/B1/B2/B3 ¥34,320 

Pre-Intermediate ¥34,320 

Intermediate ¥34,320 

Upper-Intermediate ¥37,200 

Advanced ¥37,200 

 
* About Private Lessons: Previously, we offered two private lesson plans: the Full-Custom Plan (at the 

student's company or chosen location) and the Semi-Custom Plan (in our classroom or online). Under the new 

pricing system, there will be only one private lesson plan. A separate travel surcharge will apply for on-site 

lessons (formerly the Full-Custom Plan). 

** “30-minute Online Lessons” is a limited plan offered to those who find it difficult to take regular lessons. 

SANC provides this plan with a 30-minute minimum lesson for those who fit the criteria. 

 

Please note that there will be no changes to the material fees (actual cost). 

 

 

【Reason for Revision and Service Enhancement】 

This revision will allow us to introduce an even more comprehensive curriculum, new learning 

materials, and advanced teacher training, all to ensure the most effective learning environment for 

you. 

We have strived to keep tuition fees unchanged to minimize any impact on our valued students. 

However, in our commitment to maintaining and enhancing the quality of our educational services, 

we have decided to move forward with this update. We greatly appreciate your understanding and 

support in this matter. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us at any time.  

We look forward to continuing to support your Japanese language studies. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Akiko Kajikawa 

Director, Sun Academy NIHONGO Center 


